
                                              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

-END- 

Auburndale Police Department  
News Release       
Media Contact:  

Deputy Chief K. Andy Ray   
2 Bobby Green Plaza ● Auburndale, FL 33823 ● 863 965-5555 

aray@auburndalefl.com 
 

“For Immediate Release” 
 

8/18/2015 

 

 

 
Auburndale Police Department Investigating Fatal Vehicle/Train Crash 

 
UPDATE 

 
8/18/15 at 8:45 a.m. 

 
This is an update to the media release sent out at 10:36 p.m. last night on the 
fatal Amtrak train/vehicle crash in the City of Auburndale. 
 
The driver of the vehicle is identified as Verne Lee Davis, Jr., an African-
American male, 04/10/1971, of 709 New Hope Street, Auburndale, Florida. 
 
Auburndale Police Traffic Homicide investigators will be continuing their 
investigation today.    
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